
PEACH Newsletter Policy 

The primary purpose of the PEACH Newsletter is to inform members of activities planned by and for 

members, and to encourage members to persevere in their homeschooling journey. 

The secondary purpose is to disseminate information relating to homeschooling or of interest to 

homeschooling families, as long as the information does not directly conflict with homeschooling.   

In order to fulfill the stated purposes, the newsletter will be divided into six sections as follows: 

 PEACH Sponsored Activities – any activity by and for PEACH members. 

 Other Homeschooling Items – Activities/happenings open to homeschoolers only.  

Information regarding on-going events (such as co-ops, gymnastic classes, etc.) can only be 

submitted twice during a year.  The publication date will be determined by the date of the 

activity/event.  The maximum word count is 100 words. 

 Other Items of Interest – Activities/happenings with a homeschooling focus, but non-

homeschoolers can participate.  This information can only be submitted twice during a year.  

The publication date will be determined by the date of the activity/event.  The maximum 

word count is 75 words. 

 Community Events – Activities/happenings open to the public, but homeschoolers can 

participate.  This information can only be submitted twice during a year.  The publication 

date will be determined by the date of the activity/event.  The maximum word count is 50 

words. 

 Classified – For sale ads from PEACH members only.  The same information can only be 

submitted twice during a year.  The maximum word count is 25 words. 

 Alumni News – Information highlighting a PEACH graduate for the purpose of encouraging 

others to continue homeschooling.  Only one submission per alumnus per year.  The 

maximum word count is 50 words.  

All submissions must be from an adult with the adult as the contact/RSVP person.  All submissions must 

be run through a word count program such as www.wordcount.com  before being submitted to the 

Newsletter Editor.  A submission will only be sent back to the originator for corrections one time; if it 

still is not correct, it will not be printed in the newsletter. 

Send newsletter submissions to newsletter@peachva.org  
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